August 26, 2019

Welcome back to another exciting year at Holy Spirit Catholic School! We were happy
to see many of you at the meet the teacher night. Thank you for entrusting your child’s
academic education and faith formation to us!

We welcome Stephanie Current in her new position as the Sixth Grade homeroom and
the intermediate reading & language arts teacher! We also welcome Mary Busse as our
new paraprofessional on staff.

We are still seeking to fill our lunch room position. This is a part-time (approximately
3hrs/day) position. Duties include preparing the food, serving lunch, cleaning up the
kitchen & lunch room. If you are interested, and for more information, please contact
the office at 307-362-6077.

Our Home and School Association is composed of all family and faculty of HSCS to
enhance and support our school community. Meetings are held on the First Tuesday of
each month. Join us for the First Annual Meeting, Tuesday, September 5th at
7:00pm in the Parish Center at the school. This meeting is full of information with topics
for discussion about our Fall Fundraiser and our major fundraiser of the year, our
Auction/Gala event. We value your input and request you to attend. It is very important
to attend these meetings, as this is where you will receive any information regarding the
school, and for every meeting you attend, you will receive a PIP hour.

Please review the Parent-Student Handbook with your child/children. Please sign &
return the last page to indicate that you understand all policies and procedures.

This is a busy time but, we would appreciate the return of all documents to your
classroom teacher in a timely manner.

Enclosed, you will find the following important documents:
- September Calendar

- Picture Day

- Smith’s Inspiring Donations

- Dennis Uniform

**Summer Reading Logs are due tomorrow, Tuesday, August 27th***



